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Thank you to Texas for the 64th NASOE Convention.  Considering the 100-degree 

temperatures, we were all thankful for the air-conditioned comfort of the Texas A&M 

Hotel and Convention Center.  TASCOE did a great job of hosting in an awesome 

facility. 

 

The Benefit Provider discussions created lively discussion.  The Secretary of State 

Merger has been on the most frustrating and confusing situations that seemed to take 

a different twist and turn at every corner.  Once these matters are concluded, 

NASCOE will be a better organization because of these efforts. 

 

The current NASCOE budget situation is going to require cooperation from everyone 

as we move forward.  We need to think outside the box and be willing to change the 

way we do business to become more fiscally efficient.  We had a great start in 

educating the states on the potential dues increase while informing them we are taking 

steps to minimize our operating costs. 

 

Thank you to Marcinda for her leadership over the past two years.  It has been an 

honor and privileged working with all members of the EC and National Chairs that 

has been a very rewarding experience. I would like to thank everyone for allowing 

me to serve as Vice-President for the past two years. 

 

Respectfully submitted. 

Joel Foster 

NASCOE Vice President 
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